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1st March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: Return to School - 8th March 2021 
The return to school for all learners is Monday 8th March 2021 and attendance is expected from this date 
unless your child is unwell or self-isolating due to close contact with someone displaying ​symptoms of 
Covid-19​ or receipt of a positive test. 
 
Please remember that although all of our learners are returning, 
as adults, we still need to ensure that we all adhere to Covid 
safety measures at all times.  This particularly applies to limiting 
the number of adults on site.  If your child is mature enough to 
enter the playground by themselves, please encourage them to 
do so. 
 
School Day & Procedures Reminder 

● Only ​one adult per family​.  Family groups may wait together in one of their allocated areas.  Please 
remain on site for the shortest period possible​. 

● Each class group/bubble must line up by their allocated cone.  Learners from ​different 
bubbles/classes must remain apart​.  Adults must ensure that they themselves ​remain socially 
distanced from each other at all times​ and that your child remains lined up in their group/class. 

● The playground vehicle entrance will also be open as taxis will be driving onto the playground.  This 
will be roped off but ​parents must ensure that young children remain in the allocated areas​. 

● Breakfast Club will continue as normal, ​you must pre book your child’s attendance​ by contacting the 
School Office.  This does not apply to those currently attending as your child is already booked in. 

● Morning Snacks - As a welcome back, cheese toasties will be available free of charge for Years 1 to 
6 until Easter.  Fruit is provided daily in EYFS and is also available in other year groups if required. 
Alternatively your child may bring in a ​healthy snack​ to eat at breaktime.  This should not be 
chocolate, sweets or crisps. 

● School Meals - You can find our Spring Menu ​here​ and, unless your child is eligible for Free School 
Meals or in years R to 2, must be paid for via SQuid in the normal way.  Nursery children staying for 
the full day will also be able to request a hot meal but this is not funded so must be paid for. 
 
 

 

mailto:office@terrington-st-clement.norfolk.sch.uk
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Main+Symptoms&pid=306
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=Main+Symptoms&pid=306
https://www.terringtonstclementschool.co.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=209&action=saved


Please remember, parents/ carers will need to inform the school office if you require regular 
childcare on Friday afternoons due to work commitments. 

 
Parking 
The School Car Park will be closed between the following times: 

 
This is to ensure separation between cars and pedestrians.  If you are disabled and need to park in our car 
park, please contact the School Office so that we can make arrangements for you. 
 
Equipment 
Your child will need the following ONLY: 

● weather specific clothing (e.g. coat/ wellies/ sunhat);  
● school reading books (please return all that were delivered during lockdown); 
● water bottle; 
● lunch box (if applicable); 
● a ​small​ bag to transport equipment (as small as possible please - a book bag is fine). 

 
Sports/PE 
As per our new spring plan, PE sessions for Years 1 to 6 will take place weekly and your child should wear 
suitable sports clothing (e.g. tracksuit and trainers) on their allocated days.  They do not need to bring or 
wear their uniform on these days.  The planned swimming for Year 4 will not commence until after Easter. 
 

 
Loaned Chromebooks for Remote Learning 
If your child borrowed a Chromebook for use during lockdown, please return this before Easter so that we 
can make use of them again in school.  We will continue to loan these out for any periods of self-isolation 
as required.  The older laptops which were loaned prior to lockdown to assist with home learning can be 
kept until the end of the Summer Term as arranged. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss A Conner, Headteacher 

 

 Assembly Points Drop Off 
Staff on duty from 8:35am 

Pick Up 

Mon to Thu Fri ONLY 

EYFS  Next to the Funky Food Hall 8:50am 3:10pm 
 
 
 
 
 
3.20pm 

 
1pm 

 

Years 1&2 Side Playground, next to the field 
 

8:40am Years 3&4 Front playground 
 

Years 5&6 School Car Park 

8:30am to 8:50am 11:45am to 12:30pm 3:10pm to 3:30pm 

Allocated Sports/PE Days 

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday 

Y1&2 Y3&4 Y5&6 


